
                     Newsletter 

               25th September 2015

Dear Parents/Carers  

Firstly, a huge thank you to all parents who came along to meet the teachers and myself on 
Monday 14th September, I hope you found it useful and informative.  

Secondly, thank you to all those parents who have taken time to fill in and return the 
questionnaires aimed at seeking your views on our school. Your responses have been both 
supportive and challenging, and your honesty is appreciated and helpful. This week, the class 
teachers have been talking to the children about their school, their thoughts and views are 
very important and they will be added those of staff, parents and governors. 

School Clubs 

Several of our school clubs are now up and running, more will be added as the term 
progresses. A list of clubs is on the reverse of this letter. 

Lunchtime specials 

We have two lunchtime specials this term: 

Thursday 1st October –‘ All the fun of the fair’ – a special cheeseburger menu inspired by the 
visit of the Fair. 

Thursday 5th November – parents are invited to join us for a special Bonfire dinner – Bangers in 
a Bun,  

Chocolate Sparkler Cake.  Please join us if you can. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

The school has supported Macmillan Cancer Support for a number of years; this year we are 
inviting parents to join us for a cup of coffee (or tea) and a biscuit on Friday 2nd October 
between 9.15 and 10.15. All proceeds will go to this very worthy cause. 

Jewellery 

We have recently seen a growing number of children coming to school wearing jewellery of 
different kinds. This causes numerous problems when items go missing, it can also be a very 
real health and safety risk, particularly necklaces and earrings, which can easily get caught 
when children are playing. I am sure you appreciate our concern and would support school 
when we ask that children do not wear jewellery to school. 

Thank you for your support 



Yours sincerely, 

Mr. D. Johnson (Headteacher) 

• Nigel Carson’s Soccer School is on Monday 3.20 – 4.30pm 

After school club Teachers Day and starting date/time

Football – years 3,4 , 5 and 6 Mr Wilson/ Mr Coombes Tuesday until 4.15

Film Club – years 4, 5 and 6 Miss Richmond Thursday until 5.15

Netball – years 3,5 and 6 Mr Ellis Friday until 4.15

Drama Club Miss Hall Starting later this term

Lunchtime Clubs

Ukelele Club Mr Coombes Thursday 12.30

Choir Miss Parkin / Mr Johnson Monday 12.30

Board Games for Yr 3 Miss Haldenby Thursday 12.30


